
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

There is still time to book on this very useful course for parents.  

 

Care for the Family – The Primary Years  

 Understanding children’s development, emotional needs and behaviour! 

Starts Tuesday 21st January 2020, 9-11am for 4 weeks. 

 

We are very pleased to offer Time Out for the Family - THE PRIMARY YEARS course by Care 

for the Family. 

The sessions will take place on Tuesday mornings 9-11am and will run for 4 weeks.  

Courses starting soon:  

Helping Children Deal with Loss and Grief – starts 26th February  

(1.15-3.15pm for 4 Tuesdays ) 

Handling Anger in the Family –starts 21st April (9-11am for 4 Tuesdays)  

Please book your place to avoid disappointment. Please note date change on courses due to high 

demand for the Loss and Grief course. 

To find out more or to book your place - please contact me in school on 0161 366 0177 or email me on  

m.ashley@dowson.tameside.sch.uk    

I look forward to welcoming you. 

Michelle Ashley 
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